

Note from Chair Person

Hello, I am Alina Giles. At the last AGM of Little Villagers Out of School Project we voted in two new members of the committee: Sarah Brown and myself.

Sarah is taking over from Gordon to become the treasurer of the charity. Gordon is stepping down, and we thank him for his efforts and care.

I am taking over from Jamie Gillis who'd been the chair of the charity for a number of years. Jamie had led the charity through some challenging times, most notably, through the covid pandemic. On behalf of the committee, may I thank Jamie for his dedicated lead and care. We are still going to be in touch with him via the committee of the Community Rooms where Little Villagers reside.

Thankfully, Lisa Christison is remaining our secretary, that makes the three of us in the committee.

You're always welcome you to join our AGMs or send us your ideas and comments. Please see my (chair) email in Contacts below. Nikki is also always there if you would like to talk about something not specifically related to me or the other the trustees.

Summer Holiday Club

This summer we are again preparing to open the Holiday club. This year, after some research of opinions, we are going to open the bookings for the last 4 weeks of the school break.

Please fill in your intention to join form here:

http://www.littlevillagers.org.uk/summer-2023-holiday-club.html The link is open until 2 June only. If you are later than 2 June, please contact Nikki directly.

Donations are welcome

The pandemic years had been tough on the club's finances. Although we are in a positive balance now, we are still rebuilding our foundations. We would welcome donations of good quality second hand or new equipment for play, particularly for the outdoors.

New recruit

After a sad announcement of retirement of Carol (sad for us and happy for her)), we welcomed Samantha onboard of Little Villagers. The children are already very used to Samantha, and it's always nice to see her face.

Contacts

Alina Giles, the chair: chairperson@littlevillagers.org.uk

Nikki, the manager: littlevillagers.nikki@googlemail.com

